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Hi James, hope you’re well, and thank you for your October 20, 2023 email regarding the BC Chicken
Marketing Board’s Cost of Production Model.

BCFIRB understands there have been opportunities for industry parties to participate in BCCMB’s
long-term chicken pricing proposal process, and recommends you contact BCCMB directly. Once
BCFIRB has received BCCMB’s decision, there will be further opportunities for industry parties to
participate in BCFIRB’s supervisory review process to share input, before a final BCFIRB decision is
made.

It would be premature for BCFIRB to review your submission prior to BCCMB issuing a decision on
long-term chicken pricing and providing it to BCFIRB for review and approval.

Sincerely,
Martha

Martha Anslow (she/her) | Executive Director | BC Farm Industry Review Board 
T 250.360.6939 | Martha.Anslow@gov.bc.ca
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October 17, 2023 


BC Farm Industry Review Board 
2975 Jutland Rd 1st Floor, 
Victoria, BC V8T 5J9 
 
Attn: Martha Anslow, Executive Director 
 
Dear Martha; 
 
I hope you’re doing well, and congratulations on your appointment with BCFIRB. 
 
I’m writing to you to express BCFB’s concern over the proposed COP/pricing model presented by the BC 
Chicken Marketing Board to our province’s poultry processors, who have reached out to me and 
articulated their views on the topic. 
 
Obviously pricing negotiations among stakeholders such as this can be a long and tenuous process.  At 
the root of this is ultimately the industries’ ability to compete nationally and globally.  The proposed 
pricing model should not be viewed in a vacuum, as other provinces pricing structures need to be 
considered.  As a comparative, Ontario’s poultry industry represents at least 40% of the national supply; 
pricing in other jurisdictions need to be competitive with these prices to remain viable. 
 
Given the spotlight on food price inflation, this pricing scheme is very concerning as it would put BC’s 
poultry processors at a competitive disadvantage.  Moreover, it also forces BC’s poultry processors to 
carry a disproportionate level of risk in the marketplace. 
 
I encourage the BC government and BCFIRB to ensure that the full consequences of this proposed 
pricing model are considered.  BC Food & Beverage has a strategic mandate to ensure the industries 
growth and prosperity, and in recent years has had many discussions with the BC Ministry of Agriculture 
& Food regarding use of BC Agricultural inputs in value-added manufacturing.  This pricing scheme as 
presented runs counter to this. 
 
I’d welcome the opportunity for more dialogue on this critical topic and would appreciate the 
opportunity to discuss further with our poultry processor members. 
 
Thanks very much in advance for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  


 


James Donaldson, CEO 
BC Food & Beverage 
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